Report from AIS Rochester for March 24, 2012 AWSC meeting

A new slate of officers was elected in November for a two year term. The following positions were
filled:

Chair Nancy O.

Vice Chair Sheila S.
Secretary Marge P.
Volunteer Coordinator Lisa
Book Depot Mike H.

Public Outreach GeorgeSS.

A phone committee has been established to research data on how best to respond to callers when no
one is in the office.

We are also trying to develop a simple method of communicating with ISR’s between meetings.

Our annual Tureen Supper will be held March 25" at Guardian Angels Church in Henrietta from noon
until 5pm. This is our major fund raiser for the year.

Gratefully in service,

Carolyn H. Intergroup Rep.



